
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER
Check out what we done last month

2018 Community Thanksgiving Dinner 

On 17 November 2018 El Paso Holy Royal Arch hosted our Annual Community 

Thanksgiving Dinner. The meal was free of charge and we would like to thank all 

those that were able to provide support and sponsorship for the event. Also, funds 

raised throughout the year was used to purchase various items and equipment that 

were necessary for the event to take place. We plan on doing the event next as well 

so if you are in the El Paso area between the 15th and 25th of November please 

come by and celebrate with us. 



Elections were held on 29 November 2018 and the results are as follows: 

Ex High Priest - William Mikels 

Ex King - Curtis Smith 

Ex Scribe- Vacant 

Secretary - Duwan Mason 

Treasurer - Hersey Roberts 

Sentinel - Hasib Farhan 

Captain of the Host - Jahi Perry Sojourner- Amos McCluney 

RAC - Jimmie Wilkes 

M3V- O'Dell Straughter 

M2V- Ron Betts 

M1V- Randi Hutchons



RAC 90 Website 
(https://shoutout.wix.com/s

o/ecMUNS_Qu/click?
w=LS0tDQo1OTRiMzIwNy1j
ODgxLTQ3ZmEtZmFhOS02
YTY3ZTAyMWZhYWYNCmh
0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmVscGFzb
2hvbHlyb3lhbGFyY2guY29t
Lz91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249NT
M4ODc1M2MtN2EyNC00ZT
M4LWE4NTUtZDk4Njc2NDR
jOWVjJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9c

28NCi0tLQ)

Other Charity Events
There were several other events that also occurred during the month. RAC 90 

donated canned goods to the You Eat I Eat Organization; attended the 13th Annual 

El Paso Community Thanksgiving Dinner at the Civic Center; volunteered for the 

Read Across the District in conjunction with the Reading Across America Education 

Program at Clardy Elementary School; served Thanksgiving lunch to the students 

and their parents, families, and chaperones at Clardy Elementary; and attended 

Mount Zion's 100th year Anniversary Celebration. We look forward to the 

participating in many of these same events next year. 



If you would like to receive the newsletter via text message please email 

elpasohram90@gmail.com (https://shoutout.wix.com/so/ecMUNS_Qu/click?

w=LS0tDQpkNDBkY2RhZS0zZWYxLTRiZTEtZDE4NC1lYmE2MzFhMjVmNjQNCm1h

aWx0bzplbHBhc29ocmFtOTBAZ21haWwuY29tDQotLS0) with your name and phone 

number. Also, the Grand Chapter is currently selling raffle tickets for a 2019 GMC 

Sierra 1500 2WD Crew Cab SLE. The tickets are only $5 and the prize for 2nd place 

is $1000 and 3rd place $500. Please contact elpasohram90@gmail.com

(https://shoutout.wix.com/so/ecMUNS_Qu/click?

w=LS0tDQpkNDBkY2RhZS0zZWYxLTRiZTEtZDE4NC1lYmE2MzFhMjVmNjQNCm1h

aWx0bzplbHBhc29ocmFtOTBAZ21haWwuY29tDQotLS0) for more information. 



Upcoming Events               
 Christmas Party 15 Dec 18 

Please share the newsletter by 

clicking the Facebook or twitter link below

Christmas Flyer >> 
(https://shoutout.wix.com/s

o/ecMUNS_Qu/click?
w=LS0tDQowZDY4NWVlZC0
5Yjg2LTQ5MWItMmFkNy01
YTc3NzRlYjk3ZGQNCmh0d
HBzOi8vbWVkaWEud2l4Lm
NvbS91Z2QvZTRmMDYyX2
FmZGVkNDY4NTdmMDQ2N
DNhYmY1OTRhZjc4YjhmOD

c0LnBkZg0KLS0t)

El Paso Holy Royal Arch 
Chap 90 Pha Po Box 641544 

9155883560 (tel:9155883560)

Share Via: 

(htt
ps://

w=LS0tDQoyNGU3YWY3MC0yNjY5LTRhN2MtNDgwZi0zZGZkYjg0ZjliNDANCmh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmVscGFzb2hvbHlyb3lhbGFyY2guY29tLz91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249NTM4ODc1M2MtN2EyNC00ZTM4LWE4NTUtZDk4Njc2NDRjOWVjJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9c28NCi0tLQ)
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